
NOTICE OF RULEMAKING 
 
Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 25-15-201 et seq., notice is hereby given 
that the Arkansas State Board of Physical Therapy (Board) is considering 
proposed revisions to its Rules and Regulations.   
 
The proposed revisions and modifications to the Rules include, but are not limited 
to, the following subjects and issues: temporary Permits, methods of licensure, 
licensure procedures, licensure renewal, fee schedules, disciplinary action, 
continuing education, and foreign educated professionals.  
 
The proposed rule changes are posted at www.arptb.org, posted on the Secretary 
of State’s website, or you may contact the Board to obtain a written copy. 
 
A public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 8, 2010 at 9:30 a.m. at the Board 
office, 9 Shackleford Plaza, Suite 3, Little Rock, Arkansas.  Written comments 
from the public will be accepted in advance of the meeting if received prior to July 
8, 2010.  Written comments should be mailed to the Board at 9 Shackleford Plaza, 
Suite 3, Little Rock, AR 72211.   
 


